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%4 8 Phone (907) 714-8888 Fax (907) 262-9645
July 14, 2008
TO: Board of Education
FROM: Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources

THROUGH: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent

SUBJECT: Approval of Resignations -item 10 a (5)

It is recommended the following resignations be approved:

D. Shane Hill Behavior Transitions Pupil Services, effective
the end of the 2007-08
school year

Luanne Nelson Statewide Mentor Effective the end of the

2007-08 school year
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June 30, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

I am requesting that I be released from my contract for the 2008-2009 academic year. 1
have been offered a principal position in another district and would like to take advantage
of this opportunity to pursue my goals in this area.

I have enjoyed working for the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District and hope to
return in the future as an experienced administrator.

Sincerely,

2; 2;&2»%& %;1 :

D. Shane Hill, M.Ed.




May 27, 2008

To:

Tim Peterson, Director of Human Resources
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District
148 N. Binkley Street

Soldotna, AK 99669

From:
LuAnne Nelson

Dear Tim,

This is my official letter of resignation. We have spoken
about this possibility and the time has come when all of the pieces
are in place. I am now able to move forward to the next phase of
my life and career.

The last two years I have been on leave with the Alaska
Statewide Mentor Project and it has made me aware of how
fortunate I was to have spent my entire career in education on
the Kenai. There is a certain excitement and sadness in moving on.
I spent 23 years at Chapman in Anchor Point, the school and
community retains a very special place in heart.

Lorrie Scoles has been notified of my plans. While I will not
be with the Kenai Borough, I will continue with the mentor project
and hope to be working in some of the local schools next year. My
hope is to keep an office space in Anchor Point to work from to
assist with my continued work with ASMP.

Please contact me if you have any questions. I will be
bringing this letter by the office today or putting it in the mail so

that you have a hard copy. Thank you for time and assistance in
this mattfer.

Sinqerely,




